Celebrates and Honors

The Class of 2020 Girl Grads!

The Commission on Black Girls is honoring girls graduating
from college or a central Ohio high school. If you know of a
graduating girl who should be recognized, please forward this
flier or email the following information to DebMyles@aol.com
no later than May 31, 2020.

B —

1. Graduate’s name

2. High school or college for the 2020 graduate
3. Photo

4. Accomplishments

5. Future Plans: college, trade school, armed services,
career/job, volunteer

6. Include your name, email, & phone # for confirmation
7. Include the graduate’s email and/or phone #

Posts will be created and appear on Facebook, Instagram
and the web site beginning May 11th through June.
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